
Feeding garbage to swine-repeal. 18LSO-0058, 1.1 
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FISCAL NOTE 

 

 

No significant fiscal or personnel impact. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepared by:   Matthew Sackett, LSO  Phone: 777-7881 

(Information provided by Anne Enright, Livestock Board, 777-6288) 


